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Message from the Guest Editors

This Special Issue of Forests will present current research
from different fields of timber buildings, such as
experimental and numerical analysis on the structural
stability of multi-story and hybrid timber buildings and
structural modeling of composite timber elements, as well
as strengthening methods of old timber structures. The
second aim of this Special Issue is to emphasize the
importance of interdisciplinary and integrative approaches
when considering the issue of timber building design.
Therefore, topics relating to various architectural aspects
of the design of highly attractive timber structures,
considering energy efficiency, daylighting, indoor
environmental quality, life-cycle assessment, and other
parameters, are also welcome.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Forests (ISSN 1999-4907) is an international and cross-
disciplinary, scholarly forestry journal. The distinguished
editorial board and refereeing process ensures the highest
degree of scientific rigor and review of all published
articles. Original research articles and timely reviews are
released online, with unlimited free access.

Our goal is to have  Forests be recognized as one of the
foremost publication outlets for high quality, leading edge
research in this broad and diverse field. We therefore invite
you to be one of our authors, and in doing so share your
important research findings with the global forestry
community.
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